

# THE WHITLEY NEWSLETTER 6/9/18



#### WELCOME BACK EVERYONE!

We hope you all had a lovely, relaxing holiday and enjoyed yourselves whatever you did. It's great to be back at school again and see the children so smartly dressed and eager to learn lots of new exciting new things! They have already settled into their new classes beautifully.

#### SIAMS INSPECTION

We now have the SIAMS report and I will be sharing a summary with you tomorrow - we hope you will be as pleased as we are with the outcome! We are still waiting for the Ofsted report and hopefully you will be given a copy of that next week.

#### PE KIT and LABELLING

Please can you make sure that all the children from Year 1 to Year 4 have their PE kit in school, including trainers to go outside, as we want to make the most of the Autumn weather.

Reception children do not require a PE kit at the moment.

Also please could we beg you to label <u>all</u> items of uniform, and coats, with your child's name so if they lose anything they can be returned.

## PATHWAYS MISSION - FRIDAY $7^{TH}$ SEPTEMBER 9.00 AM Please note that this will now be in school not Church (there will be no WOW)

Reverend Ian is bringing two visiting clergy, John and Jane, to talk to the children tomorrow at 9.00am and the theme is 'Walking with Jesus'. This is part of the Pathways Mission weekend in the Diocese. They would like to invite any parents along to hear how the children can join in with the

'St. Cuthbert in the Marketplace' event on Saturday 8th September.

### FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for:

Friday 14<sup>th</sup> September - WOW Celebration Friday 21<sup>st</sup> September - WOW Celebration (Please note we will let you know when Reception WOWs start)

Please note DINNER MONEY is now £2.20 per day/£11.00 per week, payable at the BEGINNING of the week. Thank you.

Sally Hobson